
larry Hildebrandt sent a message using the contact form at https://www.livingstonmontana.org/. 

I can not support this project. Should this be put up to the public to vote on? Why destroy either of the 

parks where children play? The Washington school area I believe would have to be voted on by the 

public to sell it. How much will this raise our taxes? Again I will not support this project. 


